[image: http://www.columbiarcd.org/images/crcd-logo-u17563.png?crc=4291811619]       Columbia Resource
     Conservation District


MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE


The regularly scheduled meeting of the Governing Board of the Columbia Resource Conservation District that was scheduled for Thursday, July 17, 2025, at 8:00 AM has been cancelled.

A special meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 21, 2025, at 8:00 AM 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact:

Mike Gardner
209-829-9914
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